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Oct 6, 2023 

 

Principal’s Message 
 
Dear Cedar Drive Families, 
 
 We are well underway for an exciting year at Cedar Drive, and we are grateful to have all of you 
and your children taking this journey with us. The students have settled into their classrooms 
with their new teachers and are learning and adjusting to routines and daily life 
at school. Our staff has been busy preparing events including: the Terry Fox Run, 
Truth and Reconciliation Day and upcoming Halloween activities.  Thank you to 
everyone who was able to join us at one of our assemblies or was able to attend 
our Open House. Please keep an eye out for upcoming opportunities to visit the 
school and attend school events.  
 
Take care and have a wonderful Thanksgiving Day weekend!  
  
Sincerely, 
 
Rick   

 

 

 

 

Next Week at a Glance 

October 9 - 13 
 

Date Activities and Events 

Monday, Oct 9th  Thanksgiving (No School) 

Tuesday, Oct 10th  
Div. 11, 12, 13 Field Trip (Pumpkin Patch) 

RIZE Afterschool program (2:55 – 4:30 in gym) 

Wednesday, Oct 11th   

Thursday, Oct 12th  Strong Start Closed 

Friday, Oct 13th  
Strong Start Closed 

Drumming Performance 1:30pm  

 (parents welcome) 

https://www.cognitoforms.com/DWULDoWhatULuv/CedarDriveElementaryTuesdayR1ZEBasketball


  

 

New Information 
 

Rhythm Resource Drumming Workshop  
 

Daniel from Rhythm Resource started working with our students 

today and got us off to a great start! All of our students had an 

opportunity to drum and there was a lot excitement in the building. 

Daniel will be here all of next week and there will be a school-wide 

performance on Friday Oct. 13th at 1:30pm in the gym. 

Parents/guardians are invited to attend and listen to our students’ 

drumming performances. Thank you to our PAC for sponsoring this opportunity for our 

students.  
 

 

 

 

 

 

Oct 16th – Individual Photo Day 

Oct 19th – Interim Reports Go Home 

Oct 20th – Pro-D Day (No school) 

Oct 26th– Early Dismissal (1:45pm) 
 

 

 

Messages from the PAC and Grade 5 Committee 
 

 

Me n Ed’s Hot Lunch - take a break from making lunch for 

the kiddos on October 19 and order Me n Ed’s! Proceeds 

support our Grade 5 Fundraising Committee. Place your 

order on School Cash Online. 

 

 

 

Autism Awarenes 
 

Please take a few minutes to watch this video from the National Autistic Society.  

 

POPARD (Provincial Outreach Program for Autism) offers free workshops for parents and 

families of students with ASD. Training events and workshops along with dates and 

registration information can be found here.  
 

https://sd43.schoolcashonline.com/
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=RbwRrVw-CRo
https://autismoutreach.ca/upcoming-training-dates/


  

 

Halloween Costume Sale - thank you for supporting our 

costume sale with your donations and purchases.   

 

The sale is now over. 

 

 

 

 

 

Book Fair Volunteers -we will be hosting a Scholastic Book 

Fair on October 26. In order to make it a successful event, 

we need volunteers! Please sign up here 

 

 

 

 

Save the date - save the date for our next PAC general meeting, October 

17 @ 6:45. 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

Have a wonderful weekend! 

 
Dayna MacDonald 

https://volunteersignup.org/3LL4J

